
 
 

 

 

December 11, 2019 
 
 
 
Regarding:  Annual California Proposition 65 Warning Labels  
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
You may have recently noticed a warning label on some Bondhus packages that says: 
 

        
 
Bondhus has repeatedly tested each of the pouches used to package our product(s), and in 
each test, no Prop 65 materials were present. To avoid the possibility of litigation, we have 
decided to place Prop 65 warning labels on all products that we are selling in a PVC pouch, 
despite them containing no Prop 65 chemicals. Placing the warning label on our PVC packaged 
products seems to be the most prudent measure to protect both Bondhus and our distributors 
from any possible legal action. 
 

 

Nick Marchuk 
President 
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